BB Speed Survey Request

Dear Homeowners in Arrowsic and Georgetown,
We are the Arrowsic Georgetown Broadband Initiative (AGBI), and we need your help! We’re a group of citizens from both islands who have been meeting and working for over a year to bring better internet to our islands. This fall, we are putting together an application for "Connect Maine" funding ... and to do this, we need to verify the internet speeds we currently get. This is where you come in!
Would you go online to http://speedof.me/ and find your download and upload speeds? Just click on the “Start Test” button in the lower left, wait until it finishes, and then send us the results shown at upper left. Results look like “Download 3.52 Mbps, Upload 743Kbps”. Please do this once, or two or three times at different times and days, and then send the results to surveyteam@AG-Broadbanders.org. Also please say whether you get the "standard" Fairpoint DSL or a higher speed option (like "premium" or "ultra" on your Fairpoint bill). And finally, we need your street address. Thanks, this will help us all!
Our Facebook page will be showing our progress: https://www.facebook.com/AG.Broadbanders/. If you have questions or comments, please contact us at surveyteam@AG-Broadbanders.org.
Thank you very much for your help.
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